
Approved September 11, 2024 
 

Meeting of the Secretary’s Audit Committee of the Byron Public Library District 
August 14, 2024 

 
 
Committee Members Present:  Barb Clubb and Rachel Hansen 
Also Present:  Emily Porter, Director 
 
Mrs. Clubb called the meeting to order at 5:15 pm. 
 
Trustees Clubb and Hansen reviewed the secretary’s minutes for FY2024 (July 2023-June 
2024). The committee didn’t find any errors or omissions. 
 
Dr. Hansen made a motion to adjourn. The meeting adjourned at 5:20 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Emily Porter, Director 
 

 


